4) The FCC and IC numbers in the manual do not appear to match this application. Note
the handheld remote (i.e. page 44) doesn’t appear the same as this device.

The user’'s manual provided was a draft based on a previous version of the product. The
FCC and IC numbers in this draft have been removed and the final version of the
document will be updated to reflect the current remote in the near future.



